

SOUTH SAN FRANCISCO FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY

901 Civic Campus Way, South San Francisco, CA 94080 libraryfriends@ssf.net

650-829-3860

July 11, 2024

Dear Friends of the South San Francisco Library,

I hope that each of you have been having a great 2024 thus far and that this finds you in good health and reading lots of books during your quieter times.

As you all know, our new Main Library at 901 Civic Campus Drive has generated a lot of excitement and foot traffic and the SSF Libraries have been very busy this year with many celebrations and events including Black History Month, Women's History Month, Children's Day/ Dia de Los Ninos Celebrations and National Library Week. I am happy to report that our quarterly meetings have been well attended. Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 8, 2024 at 6:00 pm. Please come join us!

We have been busy working with the Friends of the Library Liaison, Adam Elsholz, in updating the Friends of the Library website and providing Adam with funds for the various library programs based on their needs. Annual dues have been coming in from our members and we have increased our membership to 66 active Friends of the Library members. Of course, we are always looking to add more!

If you would like to receive weekly information from the library about what is happening in our library such as announcements and upcoming events, send an email to ssfpladm@plsinfo.org and ask to be added to the listing for SSFPL Online Services and Updates.

Until the next time we write to you, please continue to stay safe and healthy.

Sincerely,

Armando Altamirano, President - SSF Friends of the Library Julie Baldocchi, Secretary - SSF Friends of the Library Gail Davison, Treasurer - SSF Friends of the Library Ramona Altamirano, Membership - SSF Friends of the Library

President Armando Altamirano Treasurer

Secretary

Members at Large

Gail Davison

Julie Baldocchi

Eleanor Breite Jean Graham Margaret Abdilova